
ANNUAL   PICNIC   -   NAVAJO   RANCH   COMMUNITY
La Veta Town Park Shelter

Saturday, July 10   (1:00 – 4:00)

All Navajo Ranch residents are invited to attend!
Come enjoy good food, and

  meet/visit with your neighbors.

Fried chicken, drinks, paper plates, silverware,
cups, and ice will be provided by the

Homeowners Association.

Bring a covered dish or dessert to share.

If you have any questions, please contact Sara Engelmohr:
secy4hoa@gmail.com   or  cell:  816-392-1781

There will be a brief business meeting for Officer elections.


